
Gender affirming care is a holistic approach to meeting the

individual needs of a person who identifies as transgender, non-

binary, or gender non-conforming (TGNC). gender care is synonymous

with best practice and our core values of Patients first.

A QUICK GUIDE TO
SUPPORTIVE

GENDER AFFIRMING
CARE FOR MEDICAL
PROFESSIONALS

Research shows that mental health, employment rates, life

satisfaction, and overall happiness increase when a person is

supported in their gender identity. 

A person’s innate sense of their own gender,
whether male, female, non-binary, or other

genders, which may or may not correspond to the
sex assigned at birth.

How a person chooses to outwardly express their gender,
within the context of societal expectations of gender. A

person who does not conform to societal expectations of
gender may not, however, identify as trans.

SEXUALITY

GENDER IDENTITY GENDER EXPRESSION  

Is a person’s sexual attraction to other people, or
lack thereof. It refers to whom they are

romantically drawn to and with whom they engage
in sexual activity. 

Pronouns- Pronouns are a really simple and person-first practice. 

Using the pronouns a patient prefers Aligns with Patient first values and signifies that you

respect them and that you are approaching their experience and medical care with

Compassion. The most common pronouns are she/her/hers, He/Him/HIs, and They/Them. 



Trans

people are

NOT the

only

people who

get gender

affirming

care. 

COUNTERING MYTHS: 

It is important to understand that people want different

things for their transition and that a person does not require

surgery to transition. Each person is different. Some people

want gender affirming surgery as part of their transition and

some do not. Neither choice is right or wrong. This is a self-

actualizing process. 

Transitioning is also a social Process. This is when a trans

person changes how they express their gender to others. This

could include using a new name, adopting different pronouns,

or changing their appearance. A person may choose to do all

or none of these in expressing their identity. It may also

change over time. 

Transitioning also entails a legal process. Depending on the

person, they may want to change legal documents to their

chosen legal name and gender. However, this can be a lengthy

and expensive endeavor, so not everyone who wants to can do

This. Assumptions should not be made about why someone has

not gone through a legal name or gender change process. 

BEING TRANS IS NOT A 
MENTAL ILLNESS

references and additional 

readings available at 

www.tchernola.org, 

tcher@ochsner.org

Understanding Transitioning: 

ACCORDING TO THE AMERICAN

Psychological association

(A.P.A.), Many transgender

people do not experience their

gender as distressing or

disabling, which Means that

identifying as transgender

does not constitute a mental

disorder. the a.p.a. notes that

a psychological state is

considered a mental disorder

only if it causes significant

distress or disability. it is

common to find an increase in

reported happiness and less

stress  when a person is

allowed to live in their proper

identity and receive proper

gender affirming care. 

being trans or non-binary is

not new. The term trans

arose in the last century, but

there is documented evidence

of more than two genders in

many cultures going back

through history. 

Less than .05% of trans

people who seek medical

transition regret their

decision. Research shows a

significant increase in

happiness post gender

affirming surgeries. 

Gender identity is not

learned, and you cannot be

recruited into your gender

identity. 

PATIENT-FIRST CARE:
Great gender affirming care

begins at the front desk and

continues through all of your

staff’s interactions with a

patient. In order to ensure

consistency, please provide proper

training to all support staff.

Assume that a patient is an expert

in what constitutes their ideal

gender affirming care.

Do not ask questions about a

patient's body that do not pertain

to their immediate care.

Unnecessary questions about a

person's body or body parts can

be stigmatizing and offensive.

Sharing these points with your

staff may be helpful


